
 

 

Planning Division 

 

STAFF REPORT 

Planning Commission Meeting:   March 23, 2020 
 

Application: RZ20-0001    Zoning Amendment to Ordinance No. 18-39, for a 
(PD) Planned District and revised preliminary site 
development plan for Bach Homes 

Location: Southwest of 127th Street and Mur-Len Road  

Applicant/Owner: 

Engineer: 

Nick Mason, Bach Homes 

Brad Sonner, Olsson 

Staff Contact: Kim Hollingsworth, AICP, Senior Planner 

 

The City has determined that a continuance of the application is necessary to a future Planning 
Commission meeting date. The continuance will provide additional time for the applicant to revise 
the preliminary site development plan. Notification will be sent to surrounding property owners 
and public notice signs will be posted on the property once a date has been determined.   

 


